Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 10:57 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Tierney, Rachel (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Response from Angie Weise

From: Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 10:57 AM
To: 'Will Anderson’

Cc: Cervantes, Ricardo (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: Response from Angie Weise

Will — My recollection matches Director Cervantes —

In our meeting on August 25 it was further discussed as a consideration that the curtain could stay if the door at 374
Maria Ave. became the primary entrance and exit.

From: Will Anderson [mailto:willanderson32@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 10:50 AM

To: Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: Response from Angie Weise

You're unwilling or you did not hear it?

From: "Therese Skarda (CI-StPaul)" <therese.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
To: "Will Anderson” <willanderson32@comcast.net>

Cc: "Ricardo Cervantes (CI-StPaul)" <ricardo.cervantes@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2015 10:11:00 AM

Subject: RE: Response from Angie Weise

No.

Therese

From: Will Anderson [mailto:willanderson32@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 9:46 AM

To: Skarda, Therese (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: Response from Angie Weise

Therese:

Are you willing to confirm that in our meeting where | came to the city, that Angie did in fact initially say the
curtains could stay. Ricardo is telling me that she never said that.

Please advise.



THANKS
Wwill

From: "Therese Skarda (CI-StPaul)" <therese.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

To: willanderson32@comcast.net

Cc: "Ricardo Cervantes (CI-StPaul)" <ricardo.cervantes@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Stephen Ubl (CI-StPaul)"
<stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Angie Wiese (CI-StPaul)" <angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2015 8:12:54 AM

Subject: Response from Angie Weise

Will — Angie is out today. | am forwarding her response to your inquiry.

My credentials are as follows: | have a bachelor’s degree in mechanical engineering and a master of arts in public
administration. | am a licensed fire protection engineer and building official in the state of Minnesota.

As far as the curtain goes: As long as the door is not considered an exit door, a curtain with an appropriate flame spread
rating is allowed. In this case, there is a proposal to continue the use of the mezzanine. That proposal considers both
doors at 374 and 378 exit doors therefore the curtain would not be allowed.

Thank you,
Angie Wiese, PE, CBO

Safety & Inspections
651-266-8953



